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1) The Plumbing and Subsurface Wastewater Disposal Rules adopted by the State of Maine,
Department of Human Services pursuant to 22 M.R.S.A. § 42 (the "Rules") are incorporated herein by
reference and made a part of this application and shall be consulted by the owner/applicant, the system
installer and/or building contractor for further construction details and material specifications. The
system Installer should contact Albert Frick Associates, Inc. 839-5563, if there are any questions
concerning materials, procedures or designs. The system installer and/or building contractor installing the
system shall be solely responsible for compliance with the Rules and with all state and municipal laws
and ordinances pertaining to the permitting, inspection and construction of subsurface wastewater
disposal systems.

2) This application is intended to represent facts pertinent to the Rules only. It shall be the
responsibility of the owner/applicant, system Installer and/or building contractor to determine
compliance with and to obtain permits under all applicable local, state and/or federal laws and
regulations (including, without limitation, Natural Resources Protection Act, wetland regulations,
zoning ordinances, subdivision regulations, Site Location of Development Act and minimum lot size
laws) before installing this system or considering the property on which the system is to be installed
a "buildable” lot. It is recommended that a wetland scientist be consulted regarding wetland regulations.

Prior to the commencement of construction/installation, the local plumbing inspector shall inform
the owner/applicant and Albert Frick Associates, Inc of any local ordinances which are more restrictive
than the Rules in order that the design may be amended. All designs are subject to review by local, state
and/or federal authorities. Albert Frick Associates, Inc.'s liability shall be limited to revisions required by
regulatory agencies pursuant to laws or regulations in effect at the time of preparation of this application.

3) All information shown on this application relating to property lines, well locations, subsurface
structures and underground facilities (such as utility lines, drains, septic systems, water lines, etc.) are
based solely upon information provided by the owner/applicant and has been relied upon by Albert Frick
Associates, Inc. in preparing this application. The owner/applicant shall review this application prior to
the start of construction and confirm this information.

4) Installation of a garbage (grinder) disposal is not recommended. If one is installed, an additional
1000 gallon septic tank or a septic tank filter should be connected in series to the proposed septic tank.

5) The system user shall awid introducing kitchen grease or fats into this system. Chemicals such as septic
tank cleaners and/ or chlorine (such as from water treatment) and controlled or hazardous substances shall not be
disposed of in this system.



